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From: Helen Overstreet
To: Krohn, Margaret
Subject: Opposition to Shelia Stubbs
Date: Monday, May 1, 2023 4:38:34 PM

Hello,
I am writing to express my opposition to the appointment of Shelia Stubbs as Dane County
Director of Human Services, as I cannot attend the virtual or in person meeting. 
Thank you for your time,
-Helen
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